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Case Study Findings - Video Conference 
 

The video conference was intended to give key stakeholders from the case study 

countries an opportunity to exchange views and experiences of manual and electronic 

human resources and payroll systems. It took place on 13 June.  The Conference 

successfully linked senior government officials in Accra, Dar Es Salaam and Lusaka with 

DFID and World Bank staff as well as project team members in Washington, London and 

Freetown.  Key issues arising from the case studies and next steps in the development of 

the training materials were discussed by participants in each country.  The outcomes will 

be considered during preparation of the project’s deliverables.  

 

 

Educators Forum 
 

This has been set 16 to 20 July at the University of Botswana.  Various educators have 

confirmed their participation, logistical arrangements have been finalised and preparation 

of background material has commenced. 

 


